

Our	R _□ f·	LSM	/OBA	/15
Oui	nei.	LOIVI	<i>I</i> UDA	I I I

17 July 2015

To: All Parents

Re: E-Safety Bulletin

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the final e-safety bulletin of this academic year. We have included two links for you to explore. The first addresses the issue of the inappropriate 'selfie'. This is a live issue for all schools and one that we have had to address with our pupils here at Upton Hall. The second link is a collaborative piece of work from CEOP and The Parent Zone that gives some really useful advice around building online resilience in young people.

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/Nude-Selfies-What-parents-and-carers-need-to-know/

http://parentinfo.org/article/three-top-tips-for-building-your-child-s-online-resilience

The e-safety team look forward to continuing to work with you next year as we seek to educate and protect the pupils at Upton Hall.

With best wishes for a peaceful, enjoyable and safe summer holiday.

Mrs L Smith Head of ICT and CEOP Ambassador Upton Hall School FCJ